
 
 

 

19th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
GO 4 Schools – Year 7 reports now available. 
 
Today we have published reports for your child in GO 4 Schools, with book check grades and scores for 
each of the 3Rs: Respectful, Responsible and Ready to Achieve, where 1 is the highest.  The guide 
below explains each of the scores: 
 

  
 

At this stage of your child’s time at QEGS, we believe that is important for them to focus on the 
Aspects of Learning, and answering the two questions:  
 

• What can I do well? 

• What do I need to do to improve? 
 

 
 
  



 
 

 

In the final report of the year, the report will include two grades:  
 

• Target – the grade we expect they could achieve at the end of Year 11 this is calculated by 
Fischer Family Trust and is based on Key Stage 2 and/or CATS data) 

• Prediction - the most likely grade that we believe they would achieve based on current 
assessment data 

• In years 7 to 9 the grades are banded, for example 3>5 or 6>8. 
 
In January, students will be given paper copies of their reports, which they will bring home, and tutors 
will explain the grades and ask students to answer some questions about them. Please do take the 
opportunity to discuss these with your child at home.  
 
Further information on assessment and reporting at QEGS, including a guide to the 3Rs and 
assessment and reporting dates, can be found on our website:  
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/assessment-and-reporting/  
 
Timetable, homework, behaviour, and attendance data (including lesson by lesson attendance) can be 
viewed on both the GO 4 Schools website and the mobile app (available for smartphones and tablet).   
 
You and your child can both access this information via: 
https://www.go4schools.com/parents/ 
https://www.go4schools.com/students  

 
Please do contact me at ward@qegs.email if you would like further information or support using GO 4 
Schools or are having problems logging in.  Your child’s class teacher will be able to help with 
questions about specific subjects.  We would also like to hear from you if you spot any issues or have 
any questions or suggestions.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss M Ward  
Assistant Headteacher 
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